
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040474 

                    REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

                    VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 

                    4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

 As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance 

records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the 

parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses 

have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer 

needed.  We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose 

will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your 

constituents. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions: 

 

1. North 8
th

 Street, from West Clybourn Street to a point north – No Parking 

 

2. North 10
th

 Street, from West Highland Avenue to West Juneau Avenue – No Parking 

 

3. North 15
th

 Street, from West Clybourn Street to a point south – Two Hour Parking 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040474 

                    INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH 

                    SIDE OF WEST STATE STREET FROM A POINT 

                    125 FEET EAST OF NORTH 14
TH

 STREET TO A  

                    POINT 40 FEET EAST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of Sinai Medical Center located at  

945 North 12
th

 Street to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

 Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that parked vehicles 

obstruct the view of on-coming vehicles on West State Street making it difficult for motorists to 

exit the driveway from the hospital emergency room.  We, therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, recommend the above-captioned traffic parking change. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P. E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040306 

                    INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE  

                    SOUTH SIDE OF WEST STATE STREET 

                    FROM NORTH 31
ST

 STREET TO A POINT 50 FEET WEST 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P. E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2004 

 

 

 

Honorable Willie C. Wade 

Alderman, 7
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  7
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040474 

         REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

                    VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 

         7
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 

 

Dear Alderman Wade: 

 

 As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance 

records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the 

parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses 

have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer 

needed.  We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose 

will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your 

constituents. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions: 

 

1. North 27
th

 Street, from West Fond du Lac Avenue to West Center Street – No Parking 

 

2. North 47
th

 Place, from West Derby Place to West Glendale Avenue – No Parking 

 

3. North 27
th

 Street from West Center Street to West Hadley Street – Two Hour Parking 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P. E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2004 

 

 

 

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. 

Alderman, 15
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  15
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040474 

                    REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

                    VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 

                    15
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 

 

Dear Alderman Hines: 

 

 As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance 

records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the 

parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses 

have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer 

needed.  We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose 

will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your 

constituents. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions: 

 

1. North 29
th

 Street, from West Meinecke Avenue to a point south – No Parking 

 

2. North 33
rd

 Street, from West North Avenue to a point north – No Parking 

 

3. North 40
th

 Street, from West North Avenue to a point north – Two Hour Parking 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2004 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040474 

                    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT 

                    PARKING ON SOUTH GRAHAM STREET FROM 

                    EAST WILSON STREET TO EAST HOMER STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2004 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040474 

         REMOVE ANGLE PARKING ON THE  

         NORTH SIDE AND NO PARKING ON 

                    THE SOUTH SIDE OF EAST BECHER STREET 

                    FROM SOUTH HILBERT STREET  

                    SOUTH ALLIS STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2004 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040474 

                    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 

                    NIGHT PARKING ON EAST BECHER STREET 

                    FROM SOUTH HILBERT STREET 

                    TO SOUTH ALLIS STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk – Public Safety 

 


